
FC54. DISCONTINUED BUS SERVICES

There was submitted Report (circulated) dated 18 June 2008 by the Director of
Development Services providing information on bus services that have been withdrawn
since 2005 and the reasons why those services have been discontinued.

NOTED the contents of the report.


